Milford Rotary Chat December 5, 2024



Meeting Minutes: 11/21/24 SBC Restaurant 12:15PM



There were no minutes for our meeting on November 21st. Our speaker was Lisa Ledoux with Serenity Ranch A Check was given to Beth El for \$1,300 at the meeting.



Shown at left is Tad Smith and Dan German presenting a \$1,300 check to the Beth El Shelter. Receiving the check is Richard Popilowski, Chief Development Officer for Beth El.

Announcements:

12/12 will be the Christmas Party at Mark Sandillo's home on Race Brook Road. They are looking for a head count.

12/14 Keeping Milford Warm Gala – let Gary Johnson know if you're going to attend.

5/30/25-6/1/25 Rotary District 7980 Conference in Massachusetts

Cornhole is still in the works. The Centennial project is moving forward. Cherie proposed a Virtual or Live Wine Tasting in March to benefit Beth El.

Board Meeting the second Thursday, 5:30 PM social, 6 PM meeting every month unless noted otherwise

Who's Who for the July 1, 2024- June 30, 2025 Rotary Year

Officers:	Sergeant-At-Arms: Win Smith, Jr	1st Year Board of Dir:	2nd Year Board of Dir:
President – Phil Ucci III	Assistant Sergeant-At-Arms: Dan German	Bob Bogert	Dave Adams
President-Elect Lorna Sura	Treasurer: Adam Kasowitz	Chris Durkin	Joe Barns
Vice President – Bill Parry	Asst Treasurer: Tracy O'Brien	Cherie Malona	Tracy O'Brien
Secretary – Lise Robinson	Tad Smith (Immediate Past President)	Gary Johnson	BJ Frazier
Membership Chairman – Dan German	Beth-El meal leaders- Ray Guido		Tad Smith IPP

Your Rotary Chat Team: Scribes: Greg Schmitt & Win Smith, Jr Setting/Editing/Circulation: Tom Margius

Milford Rotary, PO Box 381, Milford, CT www.milfordrotary.org

We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give. - Winston Churchill